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Due to Memorial Day, Monday waste pickup occurring on or after the holiday for your residence will be provided one day late.

Here are some steps you can take to prepare for your service: 
1. [bookmark: _GoBack]Please ensure your container is out and ready by 5 a.m. on your service day.
1. Keep your container accessible. Parked vehicles and other obstacles may prevent us from servicing your container.

Thank you for being a valued Waste Management customer. We appreciate the opportunity to be your environmental service and solutions partner. Have a safe and happy holiday! 
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Think Green.





